4 STUDY VISIT TO POUNDBURY - ATTENDANCE OF ELECTED MEMBERS (AN159-2009)

The Scottish Government are hosting a study visit to Poundbury for Elected Members with
responsibility for Development Management on 20th August, 2009.

The Government are covering the costs of travel from Edinburgh Airport, therefore the cost of
attendance to the Council will be minimised.

The Director of City Development is attending as a guest of the Scottish Government and the
Committee’s instructions are requested with regard to the attendance of elected members.
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